
From: Jocelyn Ayer <jocelyn@thehousingcollective.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 4:46 PM
To: Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>
Cc: Peter Halle <peterhalle@yahoo.com>; Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>
Subject: Consent to extension for application #2024-0238- Dresser Woods

Hi Abby- This email is to confirm that the Salisbury Housing Committee, Inc. the applicant for
application #2024-0238 (as fully referenced below) consents an extension to continue the public
hearing on this application to April 1, 2024. Thank you.

Jocelyn Ayer, Vice President
Salisbury Housing Committee, Inc. 

#2024-0238 / Salisbury Housing Committee (Halle/ Haley Ward) / 37 Railroad Street / Special Permit
Application for “Dresser Woods” 20-Unit Affordable Multi-Family Housing in the Multi-Family Housing
Overlay District (Section 405) / Map 56 / Lot 56 / DOR: 1/16/2024

https://www.salisburyct.us/2024-0238-application-documents/
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